
 
 

 

Board Member Application 

Thank you for considering sitting as a member of the Huronia Community Foundation (HCF). The Foundation 
relies on volunteers like you to help build a culture of philanthropy in our community.  

Currently, HCF’s board meets once per month at 8am via Zoom. Board members sit for up to two three-year 
terms. As a working board, in addition to attending regular meetings, Board members are expected to be 
actively involved in one or more committees and represent HCF in the community.  

For more information on the work of HCF and Community Foundations of Canada please see 
www.huroniacommunityfoundation.com and www.communityfoundations.ca. 

Please email your completed application along with your CV or a link to your LinkedIn profile to 
info@huroniacf.com. 

FIRST NAME: LAST NAME: 

ADDRESS: 

TELEPHONE #: EMAIL: 

In the sections below, please check all boxes that are appropriate. (Check more than one if applicable.) 

Where do you mainly live, work and play?  

Collingwood  Christian Island   Midland  Springwater   Wasaga Beach  

Tiny   Victoria Harbour   Tay   Waubaushene   Elmvale  

Penetanguishene  Lafontaine  Other (please list) 

What are your interests & experiences in the charitable sector?  

Arts & Culture   Environment   
Social 

Services 
  Education/ 

Youth 
  Health/Mental 

Health 
 

Homelessness/ 
Food Security 

  Sports & 
Recreation 

  Seniors   Other (please list) 

What skills do you have? 

Financial 
Management 

  
PR / Marketing & 
Communications 

  
 Human 

Resources 
  Fundraising   Law  

Insurance   
Information 
Technology 

  
Government 

Relations 
  

Project 
Management 

  Investment  

NFP 
Management   

Social Media  Other (please list) 



 
 

 

Please provide brief answers to the following questions.  

1. What do you like best about our region? 

 

 

 

2. What interests you in becoming a board member with HCF? 

 

 

 

3. Do you have work experience that you feel would contribute to HCF? 

 

 

 

4. What charitable or community activities have you been involved with that you feel would contribute to 
HCF?  

 

 

 

5. Is there anything else you would like to share with the Nominations Committee? 

 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in contributing to the community through involvement with HCF. A member of the 
Nominations Committee will be in contact with you soon.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at (705) 429-0339 or via email to 
SusanR@HuroniaCF.com (Board Governance and Nominations Committee Chair). 


